BEDFORD CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT



Inspiring and Challenging Our Students



Dr. Joel Adelberg

Interim Superintendent of Schools
jadelberg2958@bcsdny.org

July 1, 2020

Dear BCSD families,

Bedford CSD has ended its meal distribution program with the end of the school year. We would like to make you aware of the resources that are available to you with in the community that continue summer meal distribution for students.

Resources to contact for available summer meal sites:

- 1- USDA location finder website: https://www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids
- 2- Text "Summer Meals" to 97779 or call 1-866-348-6479 to find a site nearby.
- 3- www.summermealsny.org
- 4- Text "**food**" or "**comida**" to 877-877
- 5- Call **1-866-3-HUNGRY** or **211**
- 6- Mount Kisco Intefaith Food Pantry 300 East Main Street, United Methodist Church, Mount Kisco, NY 914-610-5187 open Tues 4p-7p Wed 9a-11a.
- 7- Boys and Girls Club of Northern Westchester provides lunch for students enrolled. Call for availability 914-666-8069
- 8- Neighbors Link will have food distribution programs this summer and the information will be available on their website (www.neighborslink.org), Facebook, and Instagram. For questions, pleae call 914-666-3410.

We are aware that the USDA location finder is not showing any sites for New York yet, but this may be due to the fact that many sites are still pending approval from the state. Please check the site periodically for updates.

Be Safe and Be well.